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                                                                                                                                24
th

 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

St Peter’s Parish Church Carol Concert-4
th

 December 2018 

 

Our school has been invited to sing at St Peter’s Church in Burnham on Tuesday 4
th

 December at 7:30pm, as 

part of the local community Christmas celebrations organised by the Rotary Club.  

 

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to take part in a community event and also to show off their 

hidden talents. Your child will need to be at the church at 7pm. The service is aiming to be finished at 

8:30pm. This time will be confirmed nearer the time. 

 

Please fill in the permission slip below, if you would like you child to participate. 

Parents are welcome to stay for the service or alternatively, you can drop the children off at the 

church and hand them over to a member of staff and collect them at 8.30pm. 

 

Miss Arampatzi 

 

Music Leader 

 

 

St Peter’s Church Carol Concert-4
th

 December 2018 

 

Name of child:                                                                                       Class: 

 

 

*My child will/*will not be taking part in the St Peter’s Church Carol concert. 

 

*I confirm that I will drop my child off at 7pm and stay for the service at St Peter’s Church Burnham. 

 

*I confirm that I will drop off my child and hand them over to a member of staff and collect them at 8.30pm 

 

*Please delete the one that is not applicable. 

 

 

Signed:                                                                                                   Date: 

mailto:post@ourlady-inf.slough.sch.uk

